



# Worlebury St. Paul's Friends and PTA



## Outcomes of 26/02/16 meeting

**Present :** Marie Daynes, Natasha Pester, Victoria Pratt, Vicky Parr, Alvin Jeffs, Cath Halford, Ken Hanson, Michelle Bamford, Emma Selman, Jane Slater.

**Apologies :** Sophy Booker

### Feedback from Worlebury Conference :

- Unanimously seen as a success ;
- Good turnout for first one ;
- Not on Wednesday next time.

### Parent Questionnaire (Victoria) :

- 24 responses ;
- Very detailed report (to follow as e-mail and go on school website) ;
- A lot of ideas for future events ;
- Good ideas for use of money raised ;
- Thanks to Victoria for her work on this ;
- Possibility of 'mentoring'. If a parent wants to do a stall/activity one of Friends PTA Committee to work alongside them.
  - **Action : Victoria to send Alvin summary of responses.**

### Defribillator (Cath) :

- Agreed that the purchase and location just outside the school would be a good community gesture.
  - **Action : Cath to investigate and report back**

### Newsletter :

- To go out before end of term ;
- To include feedback on Conference + Victoria's summary + financial piece (Ken) ;
- Items to be sent to Alvin who will pass them on to Nicola Quinton.
  - **Action : Nicola to draft newsletter.**

### Disco (Liz) :

- This a popular activity ;
- Term 6 would be best time.
  - **Action : Liz to be responsible for Term 6 disco.**
  - **Action : MB to check out possible provider.**

### **Money Spinner** (Cath) :

- In place ;
- Needs to be more prominent ;
- Good idea to have 'What your money was spent on' notices.
  - **Action : Cath to provide short item for Newsletter.**
  - **Action : Alvin to put up short 'how funds spent' notices and add to Friends PTA page on School website.**

### **PA System** (MB) :

- Friends PTA will happily fundraise for a significant % of cost ;
- School may not be in financial position to contribute significantly ;
- Ideal arrangement will be for Friends PTA to pay their contribution over, say, 3 years.
  - **Action : MB to get details of best system and cost.**
  - **Action : Andy Pester to advise.**

### **Film Nights** (MB) :

- Licensing of films likely to cost approx £97 ;
- Probably best to hold first film night in Term 5 ;
- Need for one CRB/DBS adult and 1 or 2 others per room ;
- PTA to organise refreshments and helpers for possibly 3 films in 3 classes ;
  - **Action : Natasha and Vicky to liaise with MB to arrange first night, prices and date.**

### **Easter event** :

- Probably best event in circumstances will be an Easter Cake Sale ;
- Date agreed Thursday 24<sup>th</sup>. March directly after school ;
- Possible additional events - pupil cake / pupil bonnet competitions ;
- Location – sheltered areas outside YR and Y2.
  - **Action : Cath, Victoria and Cath to arrange.**

### **Queen's 90<sup>th</sup>. Birthday 'street party' event** (MP) :

- Need to aware that Y6 + staff on camp week up to June 10<sup>th</sup>.
  - **Action : Miranda to report back at next meeting.**

### **Young Enterprise** :

This has worked well in past and is a good money raiser.

- **Action : MB to investigate and liaise with Ken.**

### **Fundraising** :

- **Action : Cath and Alvin to investigate.**

**Next meeting :** 9.00 Staff Room Friday 22<sup>nd</sup>. March